
BORDER ICE RINK CLUB 

LADIES SECTION REPORT FOR THE BIR CLUB AGM 

We had a good start to the season with 48 Ladies taking part in the Opening Bonspiel. 

There were 12 rinks curling in the Ladies Challenge - 6 home and 6 away. 

Two rinks travelled to Edinburgh for the Glasgow Ladies friendly 

In the Swan Trophy there were 4 rinks. 

Ladies took part in both the Senior Scottish Qualifiers and the Senior English Qualifiers with 

Judith’s team winning through to represent England but the finals in USA were cancelled 

due to Covid. 

In the 4 Nations we also had Lucy Tile representing England and Liz Cullen representing 

Scotland. 

The Ladies League was won by Marion Pates team. 

The Ladies Section entered a team in the Borders Points and came second overall. 

The Oakroom bonspiel was played with 4 rinks. 

Unfortunately, the rink playoffs did not take place as the ice rink closed before being played. 

The Ladies Section held their AGM via Zoom in August. The competitions were discussed 

and also the uncertainty for many members to commit due to the situation of Covid. It was 

therefore decided to cancel all ice in the run up to Christmas and fit as much in as we could 

in the New Year. 

Lucy Tile takes over from Judith Dixon as Ladies President. 

 

Lucy Tile 

Ladies President 
 


